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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 32 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

EASTHAM PORT CONTROL – 
INTERRUPTION OF SERVICE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a programme of timed upgrades to the control 

systems and data networks at Eastham Port Control (involving external power and 

communications providers) will occur during August 2025. 

Accordingly, during the following periods, the Eastham 80′ Lock and the Queen 

Elizabeth II Lock will be closed to vessel movements, and mariners should be aware 

that VHF communications may be interrupted, although handled backup radios will 

be in use: 

   Monday, 4 August 2025 12.00 until 16.00   (LW at 14.24) 

   Tuesday, 12 August 2025 10.00 until 18.00  (HW at 14.00) 

   Monday, 18 August 2025 11.00 until 15.00  (LW at 13.32) 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 15.00 on 

18 August 2025. 
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